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DATE:      October 23, 2019

TO:           Council Infrastructure Committee

FROM:     Director of Public Works

SUBJECT

Water Pollution Control Facility (WPCF) Phase II Facilities Plan Update

RECOMMENDATION

That the Committee reviews and comments on this report.

SUMMARY

On March 6, 2018, the City and Black & Veatch (B&V) entered into a professional services agreement
(PSA) for B&V to provide engineering services for the development of the WPCF Phase II Facilities Plan.
The Phase II Facilities Plan will serve as a long-term comprehensive planning document to guide the
WPCF facility upgrades for the next 25-year planning period. Over the past eighteen months, staff has
been working with B&V to identify the needs of the WPCF, evaluate alternatives, and present
recommendations for the best path forward. This report summarizes the preliminary recommendations
for two key tasks in the Phase II Facilities Plan: (1) Development of a long- term nutrient management
strategy (NMS) and (2) Development of a schematic design for the new WPCF Administration and
Laboratory Building. Staff will be presenting the project and asking the Committee for input on the
preferred building design and exterior concept for the new WPCF Administration and Laboratory
Building.

ATTACHMENTS
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